3/21/2024 Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center 890 W 4th St, Mansfield, OH 44903

This letter is to give you notice of my official resignation at the end of my contracted year. My last day as the Preschool Itinerant Intervention Specialist will be August 15,2024.

It has been a pleasure to work for such a great company. I truly cannot thank everyone enough for all of the support that has been given to me during my time here. If there is anything I can do to make the transition easier please let me know.

Thank you,

Mya Cannon